Member Newsletter

Is this email not displaying correctly?

View this email in your browser

Thursday, June 13th





Get Fit Today! June 17th -



20th

Master Fitter Shea McLaughlin has availability 10am-3pm from Monday, June 17th - Thursday, June 20th. Whether you need a new driver, wedges, or even a full set Shea will get you fitted into clubs that suit your game!

Golf Shop Hours:

Open 1 hour before first tee time.

Today - July 14th 5:00 am - 8:00

pm



Masa's Grill

Open 1 hour before first tee time.

Today - July 14th
5:00 am

Call the shop to book now!

Masa's Grill:

Friday Night Prime Rib:

Enjoy our succulent, slow roasted certified angus beef prime rib. Served with whipped yukon gold potatoes, seasonal vegetable, red wine jus, and yorkshire pudding.

Sunday Pasta Night:

Join us after 5:00 pm for a special selection of fine pasta dishes not available on our normal menu. Available on their own or as a 3 course meal with choice of salad and dessert.

2024 Wine Feature

Practice Facility Hours:

Today- July 14th

Monday

6:45 am - 7:00 pm

Tuesday

5:45 am - 7:00 pm

Wednesday

5:45 am - 6:00 pm

Thursday

6:45 am - 7:00 pm Friday Pair dinner with our monthly wine feature, a 2020 Cabernet Franc from Bordertown in Osoyoos, BC

*Reservations are strongly recommended



5:45 am - 7:00 pm Saturday 5:45 am - 7:00 pm Sunday 5:45 am - 6:00 pm

Upcoming Golf
Course
Closures for
Annual
Tournaments:

CHBA
June 21st

*closures include all facilities: Proshop, Course, Practise Facility, Masa's Grill

Click Here: Reserve Masa's Grill

Men's Night:



June 18th: Long

Drink

Join us for men's night with sponsor Long Drink!

This event is individual stroke play. Please book your tee time with the proshop staff.

Click Here: Book Men's Night

*Early reservations are strongly recommended

Friendly Reminder: Corporate

Members

We are now under a month from the halfway point of the golf season, July 10th. We wanted to remind all corporate members that passes are transferable, 7 days a week and there are no time restrictions. This is a perfect way to entertain business associates, friends, and family.

<u>Last day to use passes: October 18th</u>

Please be reminded that the last day to use your passes before they expire is Friday, October 18th.

Ran out of passes?

Should you run out of passes at any point during the season, you are entitled to purchase them at your pro rated price within your specific category (Silver, Gold, Platinum). Additional passes can be purchased in any required denomination.

Thank You: Harvest Members

We would like to thank all members as we have seen a noticeable improvement in the use of sand bottles on both driving and push carts. Additionally, rakes have been in the bunkers and ball marks are being fixed more regularly. We thank you for caring for your golf course, we ask that this remains so that conditions remain optimal as we move through the heat of the summer.

Course Condition Update: Rough

Fertilization

From June 10th -12th all rough surfaces were fertilized. One may wonder why we would fertilize already lush surfaces following multiple rainfalls and ideal growing conditions. Simply put, fertilizer is nothing more than nutrients for the turf. This fertilizer application will be effective into the ground for a few months,

through the heat of the summer. You may see in the days and weeks to come an increase in rough turf density. However, assume as temperatures rise into the 30's for any substantial amount of time, rough will become progressively drier and leanier which makes playability more user friendly. This is because turf growth decelerates considerably when temperatures reach above 30 degrees.

Warm Regards,
Gilles Dufort
General Manager / Executive Professional
The Harvest Golf Club